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Department of Environmental Quality

October 3, 2013

Mr. Jason Henson

C & H Hog Farms, Inc.
HC 72 Box 10

Mount Judea, AR 72655

RE: Response to Compliance Inspection
AFIN: 51-00164, Permit No.: ARG590001

Dear Mr. Henson:

The Department has received your response to the compliance assistance inspection that was
conducted by ADEQ personnel on July 23, 2013. Upon review, the information provided
sufficiently addresses the items referenced in the inspection report. At this time, the Department
has no further comment concerning this particular inspection. Acceptance of this response by
the Department does not preclude any future enforcement action deemed necessary at this site or
any other site.

If the Department requires any additional information concerning this matter we will contact
you. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions please feel free
to contact me at 501-682-0659 or you may e-mail me at bolenbaugh@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

[ R

Jason R. Bolenbaugh
Inspection Branch Manager
Water Division
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